
 

May 8, 2021 
 
 
 

 
RE:  Platte River Bridge Trail  
 Project No. MAPA 77(62), CN 22770 
 
Dear Citizen: 
 
The Papio-Missouri River Natural Resources District is inviting the public to view preliminary 
design information regarding the proposed construction of a federally funded trail along US 
Highway 34/75 (US-34/75) between Beach Road and Allied Road in Cass and Sarpy counties.   
 
The project information will be available for viewing beginning on May 12, 2021 on the Papio-
Missouri River Natural Resources District website at  
https://www.papionrd.org/platteriverbridgetrail.  A fact sheet with information about the project 
and a comment form are included with this letter. 
 
After reviewing the information, feel free to contact either myself or Matt Shimerdla, the design 
engineer, with questions or comments.  The official comment period will run from May 12 to 
June 10, 2021.  Comments can be emailed or mailed to the following individuals: 
 

Eric Williams     Matt Shimerdla 
Papio-Missouri River NRD   Schemmer    
8901 South 154th Street   1044 N. 115th Street, Suite 300 
Omaha, NE 68138    Omaha, NE 68154 
ewilliams@pmrnrd.org   mshimerdla@schemmer.com  
Telephone 402-444-6222   Telephone 402-431-6204 
 
Thank you in advance for your comments regarding the proposed project. Your comments and 
feedback are always welcomed and appreciated.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Eric Williams 
Natural Resources Planner 
Papio-Missouri River NRD 
 
Enclosures 
 
Copy:  Matt Shimerdla, Schemmer 


